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Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

We are delighted to announce that archery will be taking place after school each 
Thursday starting tomorrow led by Mr. Bartlett from Progressive Sport.  

 

We have sixteen places and children will need to commit to attending each week up until 
half term.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please email the school office 
at office@ankermoor.org or call 01827 213780 with your child’s name and the adult who 
will collect them from school.  
 
The club will run from 3.20-4.20pm each Thursday.  

 

Warmest regards, 

Mrs Keay. 
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